

PRESS RELEASE - RE UKRAINE

24th February 2022

Dear Friends

This is the saddest day ever in the thirty years of our ministry.

We have worked in Ukraine since 1991 and have staff and volunteers working in many areas of the country with our own churches, rescued children centres, holiday camps, rehabilitation centre, prison ministry and an old people's home.

Up to the lockdowns we were able to send approximately £5 million of humanitarian aid each year.

Our team in Ukraine work tirelessly sharing the gospel and providing practical help and pastoral support for people in need. They are now showing their resolve and their faith in God, as they trust His promises.

Ukraine was never a threat to Russia. This invasion has happened because the world stood by eight years ago and did nothing when Putin invaded Georgia, Crimea and Donbas.

We will be sending more humanitarian and financial aid to support the needy just as soon as we are able.

Pray for Ukraine.

Rev Bernard Cocker

CEO & Founder

07980 917461

"Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up." Galatians 6:9